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STRATEGIC DIALOGUE TO ENHANCE
TRADE WITH KYRGYZSTAN

Jabbar Rahim Khan, CEO of Synercon and
Chairmcm/Convenor of the Export Committee,
along with Jawad Rehman, President of the
Business Association for Cooperation with Pakistan
(BACP), engaged in a strategic dialogue with Mr.
Ruslan, head of the Kyrgyzstan Export Department.
During their meeting, they exchanged valuable
ideas and insights on enhancing trade between
Pakistan and Kyrgyzstan. Mr. Ruslan expressed keen
interest in Pakistani products, and both leaders
agreed to collaborate on increasing trade between
the two countries. They also discussed the
framework for a Memorandum of Understanding
(MOU) on bilateral trade, which will be pursued
after seeking approval from their respective
governments prior to signing.
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SUCCESSFUL COMPLETION OF
TOPOGRAPHIC SURVEYS FOR
KPHCIP-H

Synercon Engineering, in collaboration with
G3 Engineering, has successfully completed
topographic surveys in Swabi, Haripur,
Peshawar, and Nowshera for the Khyber
Pakhtunkhwa Human Capital Investment
Project - Health (KPHCIP-H), funded by the
World Bank. By utilizing advanced surveying
technology, we are dedicated to providing
precise data that facilitates the successful
implementation of essential infrastructure
projects. This data is vital not only for
construction but also for improving disaster
risk management and promoting sustainable
development in these regions.
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FOCUS GROUP DISCUSSIONS FOR
HEALTH FACILITY RENOVATION
PROJECT

Synercon Engineering recently conducted
Focus Group Discussions (FGDs) in Peshawar,
Nowshera, and Haripur, engaging both
female and male participants. In Peshawar, 7
women and 6 men shared insights on Water,
Sanitation, and Hygiene (WASH), medical
equipment, and gender issues related to
health facilities. In Nowshera, female
discussions led by Architect Najma Bibi
involved 7 women, while Engr. Sulaiman Khan
moderated a session with 6 men. Similarly, in
Haripur, female FGDs engaged participants in
critical discussions, and male FGDs, also led
by Engr. Sulaiman Khan, included 9
participants. This initiative supports our
project for the Design & Supervision of 85
Health Facilities in Four Districts of KP, funded
by the World Bank, in partnership with KPHCIP
and G-3 Engineering Consultant Pvt. Ltd. We
are committed to fostering positive change
in our communities.

STRENGTHENING TRADE TIES
THROUGH THE TRUCK VOILA
VENTURE

Jabbar Rahim Khan (CEO of Synercon), along with
Jawad Rehman, President of the Business Association
for Cooperation with Pakistan (BACP), held a
productive meeting with Arthur Lee, Vice President of
the Import Export Association in Russia. The discussion
focused on the upcoming Truck Voila venture of
Synercon Group, aimed at connecting the warm waters
of the Arabian Sea to the high mountains of Russia.
Both parties expressed great enthusiasm for the
initiative and agreed to collaborate on Truck Voilg,
recognizing its potential benefits for Russian importers
and exporters. Mr. Khan, as the Convenor/Chairman of
the Export Committee of FPCCI, emphasized the
importance of increasing bilateral trade with Russia.
Mr. Arthur shared this sentiment, expressing excitement
about the ever-growing trade relationship between
Pakistan and Russia.
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